THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:  Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:  January 4, 2008

SUBJECT:  PTO Donation/Technology Project

Members of the Board,

During the past few weeks I have been working on a technology project that will significantly enhance the educational experience of all students at Vine Grove Elementary.  With the help of the Vine Grove PTO, we are in the process of ordering at least 21 “Pen Pad” devices and at least 5 “Elmo” devices.  The Pen Pads are a piece of equipment that will allow our teachers to circulate their classroom and resume full control of their computer work stations while it remains viewable on their LCD projector.  The pad also offers many other abilities including but not limited to displaying graphic organizers, pictures, and a writing tablet that can be utilized as a white board.  The Elmo is a piece of equipment also known as a document camera.  Using this piece of equipment, our teachers will have the ability to display a text page, student work, or any other piece of literature or object on the LCD projector that all students can view.  Our PTO has agreed to fund the entire project at a cost of nearly $10,000.  The project will be funded in the way of a donation as soon as a shipping quote is secured.    

